

Weekly E-Bulletin for Week Commencing Monday 30 October 2023

Whole School

Monday 30 October- Children return to school & After School Clubs resume

Billy Class - Reception

Monday 30 October - Please can all children in Billy Class bring in a pumpkin to decorate at school?

Remember to wear your PE kit to school **every Wednesday** so that you are ready to take part in the lesson.

Our phonemes for the first week back will be: ff ll ss j

We will learn the tricky words: put pull full as

Please spend some time practising these with your child. Thank you

Angora Class - Year 1

If you have any large and small cardboard boxes to spare, Year 1 would like them for their drama next term. Please leave outside the Year 1 classroom. Thank you

Change to Reading books days - out on FRIDAYS, now back in on TUESDAYS.

Please remember PE kit on Tuesdays and Thursdays.

Alpine Class - Year 2

Tuesday 31 October - Home Learning will be checked and points given out to give everyone an extra day, after the holiday, to bring this in.

Change to Reading books days - out on FRIDAYS, now back in on TUESDAYS.

Please remember PE kit on Tuesdays and Thursdays.

Kinder Class - Year 3

Please remember to wear PE kit on Monday and Tuesday as well as to bring in coats in case it is cold.

Timetables test is every week on Wednesday. Please spend some time practising these with your child. Thank you.

Thank you for all those who completed this term's History home learning, we in Kinder class were so impressed! Next term we will set some Geography based home learning.

Thank you for all the children's hard work this term.

Cashmere Class - Year 4

Congratulations to our class for completing the most practice on Times Table Rockstars this term, especially our Times Tables King!

Please remember to wear PE kit on **Monday and Friday** as well as to bring in coats in case it is cold.

Pygora Class - Year 5

Please remember to wear PE kit on **Tuesday and Wednesday** as well as to bring in coats in case it is cold.

Pygmy Class - Year 6

Tuesday 31 October - We will be swimming again in Term 2, please remember to bring in your swimming things on Tuesday. We will have 5 sessions, with the last one on Tuesday 28 November.

Friday 3 November - The Kent School Health Team will be in school. You should have already received a letter about this, if not, please speak to Mrs Cooper or Mrs de Roeck.